
 
 

 

 

10 December 2020 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

Enfield Learning Trust – School Closures 

Following the announcement made by the government earlier in the week the Trust has 

decided that all Enfield Learning Trust schools will finish on Thursday 17 December at the 

normal time.  Schools will be closed on Friday 18 December.  

I am sure you will appreciate that this has been a very challenging time for our schools and 

we were pleased that the government recognised this. In addition to supporting the well-

being of our staff this will also give pupils and staff an additional day to minimise contacts 

with others before the five-day Christmas relaxation of the restrictions.  We will also take this 

opportunity to give the schools a thorough clean. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for the support you have shown during this difficult 

time. I hope you keep safe and have a lovely festive break with your families. 

With kind regards 

 

Sarah Turner CEO                 

 

 


